
Dear SRS Members, 
  
Last evening, 21st September 2022, we had a successful SRS – NTUC 
e2i Job Opportunities Webinar. 
  
I’m pleased to forward herewith the recording of last evening’s Webinar 
for your viewing pleasure. Please click on the link below & input the 
attached Passcode. 
 
https://zoom.us/rec/share/NZkBIvqv2vn7Olj9Vk9wXfk0wrFm_nvNGzFm
zMf7f-KCeLZ_hIdpou_mwk99qalG.PmddFl9SYJWl0Slp 
 
Passcode: aQF3P%@E 
  

Cheers & Have A Nice Day.  
  
  
Warmest regards, 
S.Nallakaruppan 
President 
The Society of Remisiers (Singapore) 
 

 


